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03/24/2025
Dear Sir/Madam,
As Board Members of the Second District Police Business Association, we invite you to join our mission of serving the men and women in blue who patrol the area that your business and/or residence is located, District Two.

As a dedicated group of business owners, neighborhood & church leaders who feel that being involved is our best solution to the social and bureaucratic problems that challenge our police district.  The Board mission is:

· Promoting a closer working relationship between the business community and the police.
· Recognize individual police officers for excellence in their profession.
· Demonstrate business support of the police and their important work in the community.
· Undertake programs and events which educate the membership about police work, its importance to the community, and how the members can effectively assist in this effort.
We are currently conducting our 2025 Membership Drive and hope that you will join us. Your support will help fund the Second District Awards Luncheon, Educational Grant Scholarships, Officer of the Month and Year Awards. Additionally, supplemental equipment and Holiday gifts are provided to each officer.   Furthermore, we help support District Two Employee appreciation occasions such as BBQs and providing pizzas for the officers and the staff as well as events such as Trunk or Treat and Back to School for the community. We also provide welcoming gifts for the new police officers that are assigned to District Two. These are just a few examples of how the Second District Business Association assist our men and women in blue.        
Joining our mission should be a priority for every 2nd District business. Please consider joining us by completing the application online or returning it by mail.  
Sincerely,
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Mr. Joe Barbaglia, President
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